Approval of VLK Architectural Services for the 2023 Bond Program
August 8, 2023
SUMMARY:
This item requests considerations of Architectural Services Contract for VLK Architects for the 2023 Bond Program

BOARD GOAL:
Growth, Change & Fiscal Responsibility...In pursuit of excellence, the district will create and continuously modify strategies
to mitigate increasing stresses on our children, our schools, and our community.

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
-2023 Bond Projects
-Architectural Selection

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
-None
-Fiscal Year(s) 2023-2029, cost will be based on percentage of the construction cost.
-Cost borne by the passing of the 2023 Bond Program

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
-High School 5 design
-Multipurpose Facilities
- future 2023 Bond Construction Projects

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
-To Approve architectural services for the new 2023 Bond Program
-Projects: High School Five, Multipurpose facilities and future 23 bond projects

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
- Scott Niven — Deputy Assistant Superintendent
- Brandon Boyter — Executive Director of Construction, Planning & Growth

ATTACHMENT(S):
- AIA Document Standard Form of Agreement Between Owner & Architect

APPROVAL:

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation:
Comments:

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent:
Comments:

Signature of Superintendent:
Comments:




